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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Request for Assistance on the Hiring of Tide Observer in Lubang Primary Tide
Station
1 message

NAMRIA Human Resource Management Section <hrms@namria.gov.ph> Thu, Feb 9, 2023 at 10:46 AM
To: penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph, planningoccmdo@gmail.com, mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Sir/Madam:

In view of providing more accurate tidal information and predictions, the National Mapping and
Resource Information Authority (NAMRIA) would like to request your assistance on the hiring
of a Tide Observer (Job Order) position at  Lubang Primary Tide Station through bulletin board
posting and announcement of the attached Vacant Job Order position.
 
Thank you. Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 

Herewith is the above-mentioned issuance in PDF format.

** INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO DOWNLOAD THE ATTACHED FILE(s) **

---------------------------------------------------------------------------
To download, click the URL link below:

 MEMO - Request for Assistance on the Hiring of ...

In case the link is not working (page is not found) or the wrong PDF
file has been attached, please contact the undersigned immediately.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------
 
For your information and record.

Very truly yours,

ZENAIDA A. LEAÑO
Officer-In-Charge, Human Resource Management Section
Email Add:  zaleano@namria.gov.ph
Telephone No. (02) 88105458 loc 210
(look for Julienne Louise P. Serazon)

***** The information contained in this communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it.  If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately.  You may
contact us at (+632) 8884-2877 or email us at gictd@namria.gov.ph.  *****
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